From: Wescott, Pam A [Pam.A.Wescott@centurylink.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 1:44 PM

To: Jim Allison
Subject: Question about Docket 1200035-Elimination of state Lifeline credit

Happy New Year Chairman Allison,

| wanted to ask if you could get me any insight as to when you plan to bring the above mentioned
docket back before the Directors to vote on? This is a docket filed by a coalition of telephone companies

including the one | work for...CenturyLink.

As you know oral arguments were provided at the November 8" Directors meeting by Joelle Phillips with
AT&T who was representing our coalition, as well as by an attorney for the CAD. | wasn’t totally
surprised to not see the docket included on the December Conference agenda but quite frankly was
surprised when Monday’s agenda came out and it was once again left out.

| would appreciate any information you could provide as to when we can expect to have the docket
before the Directors’ again.

Thank you in advance for your response.

Pam Wescott

State Regulatory and Legislative Affairs

CenturyLink

Voice: 615-986-2727 Wireless: 615-715-6684. Fax: 855-245-8142
P.0O. Box 680644

Franklin, TN 37068

pam.a.wescott@CenturyLink.com

Fagns

WOOY 134200 V'YL

LS:01WY L1 NYreinz

G=AI303Y



